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NEWSLETTER             Friday 19th April 2024 

Dear parents and carers 

 

We have now started the last full term of this school year. We hope 
that everyone has had a good Easter break and that all children are 
now ready for more exciting learning during this Summer Term. 
 

Following the training day for staff on Monday we had a four day 
week for children during which classes started new topics in the 
various areas of the curriculum.   On Thursday, Year 5 and Year 6 
children took part in a very interested presentation by a local po-
liceman on the theme of online safety.   

 

Today both Year 4 classes visited the British Museum.  I’m sure this 
was an exciting opportunity for them to find out more and learn 
about one of their recent topics - Ancient Egypt.  
 

Today we are also sending out offer letters for after school activity 
clubs for the Summer Term.   There are a range of clubs including 
computing, sports, arts and crafts and others.  Places were allocat-
ed on a first come first serve basis so some children are on the 
waiting list.   Those who have been offered a place are asked to 
settle the £10 contribution for the term on Parent Pay.  
 

Thank you and a good weekend.  

 
Mr Camilleri - Headteacher 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The following are some of the 
important dates to remember: 

 

Tuesday 23rd April 
St George’s Day 

Patron Saint of England 
 

Wednesday 24th  April 
Fairtrade cookie bake sale  

3.00pm-4.00pm 
 

Friday 26th April 
Class Assembly  - 2E 

Parents of children in 2E are  
invited to join us in Building 1 

 

Week beginning 29th  April 
GROWTH MINDSET ACTIVITIES 

Trips to different places 
 

Thursday 2nd May 
Local Elections 

Nursery children in the main 
building today 

 
 

CORE VALUE - SUMMER TERM 1 

Our Core Value for this Half Term is COMPASSION.  This is about 

trying to do something when we see others who are in need of 

our help.  We can show compassion in so many different ways.  

Do you always show COMPASSION towards others at home, in 

school and everywhere else? 

http://www.englishmartyrsrcprimary.co.uk
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Every week our Mid-day meals 

supervisors award starts to pupils 

who show our school values   

during lunchtime breaks. 

The following are the names of 

our Star children for this week.   

Nursery:  

Dylan, Charlotte 

Reception: 

Lorenzo, Fatimah, Gelila 

Year 1:  

Sergio, Jaden, Yasmin 

Year 2:  

Mbuta, Edwin 

Year 3: 

Nathaniel, Fikayo, Simone 

Year 4: 

Gideon, Tatiana, Victor 

Year 5: 

Edward, Atiniire, Atinuke, Fatima  

Year 6: 

Jasmine, Mihret, Davina 

@EngMartyrsPS 

NEWSLETTER ONLINE 

Please note that we only send paper copies of our 

school newsletter to Parents every first Friday of 

each half term.     

Weekly newsletters are published on the school 

website and emailed to parents  

every Friday afternoon. 

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES CLUBS 

After school Activity Clubs will be resuming from Monday 22nd 
April. These will be led by school staff after school for 1 hour 
from 3.15pm to 4.15 pm.   
Today we are sending out offer letters for after school activity 
clubs for the Summer Term.    
The contribution for taking place in these Activity clubs is £10 for 
the whole term.   Parents please use PARENT PAY for this and 
make sure children are always collected on time.  

FAIRTRADE COOKIE BAKE SALE 

We will be hosting a cookie bake sale on Wednesday 24th April 

2024 between 3.00pm to 4.00pm. 

All proceeds of the sale will go to-

wards supporting farmers in the 

FAIRTRADE countries. Please let us 

know if your child has any food al-

lergies. We look forward to seeing you all there! 

HOMEWORK 

Please remember that our teachers continue to set Homework 
for children on MS Teams.     

A schedule for the week is posted online by teachers every Mon-
day for children to work through during the week.  Our normal 

homework pattern is as follows:  

Mondays -  Spelling 

Tuesdays - Online Maths 

Wednesday - The Wednesday Word 

Thursday - Writing task 

Friday - Reading task.  

Please make sure your child is able to access MS Teams and com-
plete all homework tasks regularly and let us know if you need 

any support with this.  Thank you.  




